
OFFICE PHONE 885-5732 

Mr. J. Lee Rankin 
General Counsel 

200 Maryland Avenue N. E. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

CaRLTon H. WRIGHT 
Insurance Adjustor-- All Lines 

217 SOUTH FIRST STREET 

UNION CITY, TENN. 

August 26, 1964 

NIGHT PHONE 885-0683 

I have a copy of your letter directed to Senator Albert Gore which relates to Norman 
Redlich and which letter points that the security requirements applied to Mr. Redlich 

were contained in the Executive Order No. 10450 issued by President Eisenhower. 

Could you kindly let me have a copy of that Executive Order. 
your attention to this detail. 

SAn¢erely yours, 

CHW/baw 

Thank you in advance for


